


Conner Ferguson 

Alumni Report 

  

● Here are a few updates to the website 

● Featured Pioneer for spotlight 

● Pioneer Progress links are offered 

● Pioneer Updates downloadable on PDF 

● Senior Send off is the works for December Commencement  

● Introduced Nick McVey SGA president  

○ Update on SGA space 

○ Student Orgs 

○ Conveying issues to administration really well 

●  

 



Debbie Nagy Fund be used archives or alumni house updates 

 

 

Old Business 

● Alumni House Update 

● Homecoming 2021 Update- Connor shows slideshow 

● Maureen thanks everyone with the collaborating effort for updating the Alumni 

house 

● Lowes/ Home Depot has offered to donate blinds and window treatment  

● Conner thanks everyone for HC 2021, Pioneer Cheerleaders and Football 

Captains were honored.   

 

 

 

New Business 

● Alumni Ambassador Program - Send email to Doug Patterson - County where 

you are from and where you live now. Conner gos in details of what the 

ambassador program and what they are used for. Vetting process will be made 

by the admissions and alumni office.  

 

● Winter Homecoming - Feb 19th leading to our 150th anniversary 

Alumni Basketball event, Wrestling event, student celebration into the evening and night. 

Men’s and Women’s playing against Wesleyan.  

 

● 150th- Dave  

4th annual day of giving, trending for a $500,000 day. Using a new platform Give 

Gab.  

● GSC Day will have more updates very soon.  

 

● Alumni Awards Nominations - Link is being sent out via email 

● Upcoming Events- Alumni House projects and a list of projects to help with 

grants.  

● Senior Send off is this thursday 

● Feb 5th Alumni Council Meeting, Black Alumni History week, action packed.  

● Winter commencement coming up 

●  

 

Discussion 

Marlon: Would all the tech be upgraded?  

Dave: Yes, from the grants 

Marlon: Can we repurpose the tech to local High Schools? 

Dave: We can look into it for sure, it’s a great idea.  

   

Make a motion to adjourn 



Fred Smith


